15 September 2009

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

475 Allendale Rd.

King of Prussia, PA 19403-1415

License 06-30033-02 020 30 305

To whom it may concern:

Please remove Subhashis Banerjee M.D. from the license as RSO and replace him with Gabriella
Bedarida, M.D.

Dr. Banerjee will be leaving Pfizer on Monday, 21 Sept 2009. Dr. Bedarida is presently listed on our
license as an Authorized User.

Respectfully,

Howard Uderman, M.D.
Medical Director
Pfizer New Haven CRU

Howard.D.Uderman(@Pfizer.com
Fax # 860-715-6932

CC:  Subhashis Banerjee, MD; Pfizer New Haven CRU
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One Howe Street . New Haven, Connecticut 06511 203.401.0100 ‘o 203.401.0200  ioilfres: 800,254.6398



This is to acknowledge the receipt of you( Iette@app!ication dated

q t/*:*’ Oq ,-and to inform you that the initial processing which
includes an administrative review has been performed.

Amendment (06 ~20132 0)0)
Theéré were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number }[’{q t 7/ )
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number.
You may call.us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5280.

NRC FORM 532 (Rl Sincerely,
(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader



